
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 

 

 

Our uniform supplier is Academy Uniforms and they are located at: 

10/85 Derrimut Road, Deer Park. 

Due to the strict COVID-19 restrictions, parents/guardians are required to make an 

appointment via the QR code below to attend the Deer Park store to purchase your child’s 

uniform for 2022.  The dates available are: 

• Friday 10th December 

• Thursday 16th December 

Appointments are for 20 minutes and bookings can be made between 3pm and 8pm. 

These bookings are exclusive to CRC St Albans families. 

Scan here for bookings.  

 

www.academyuniforms.com.au/crcsta 

It is important that all items of uniform (including school bag) are purchased at  

Academy Uniforms as they have our College logo on them.  

Shoes must be black leather lace up. 

Scan here for a photo list of uniform pieces and policies.   

 

If you need any further information, please contact our  

Registrar Eileen Chalmers on 9366 2544 

 

http://www.academyuniforms.com.au/crc

